
EXECUTIVE SESSION REPORT  

June 1, 2019 

The Board met in Executive Session.  All members were initially present, Director Connors left 

approximately halfway through the meeting.  

The Board discussed contracts with a law firm and for consulting services. 

The Board reviewed a staff proposal regarding remediation and repair of water damage at the Lodge. 

The Board discussed modifications to a proposed Settlement Agreement. 

 


